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Dear Aaron
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982.

Thank you for the following request, received on 26 September 2016:

e On Friday 23" September at around 6.45pm there was a vehicle accident involving three cars
approximately at these coordinates: -36.819244, 174.750124 — right next to the Motorway
barrier mover shed, across from the police station

e [ was heading southbound towards Auckland City, between Stafford St and the Shelly Beach
road exits.

e  The officer in attendance mentioned that one/some of the CCTV cameras may have caught
some footage of the incident.

o Are you able to confirm and please provide a copy of the footage if it does indeed exist?

The Transport Agency generally only holds camera footage for a short period before the footage is
overwritten. While we will assist Police investigations where we can, footage is held primarily for
the purpose of operating the transport network.

Unfortunately we no longer hold the footage you have requested. Accordingly, | am refusing your
request under section 18(g)(i) of the Official Information Act 1982 as the information requested is not
held by the Transport Agency, and we have no grounds for believing that the information is held by
another public agency.

You have the right to apply to an Ombudsman to review my decision to refuse your request. The
address is: info@ombudsman.parliament.nz.

If you would like to discuss this reply with the NZ Transport Agency, please email to Rua Pani,
Auckland Transport Operations Centre Manager at ATOCSmalesAdmin@nzta.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

(s ol

Brett Gliddon
Highway Manager Auckland & Northland
For Chief Executive



